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Townsend, Erle

From: lapierrenorman <lapierrenorman@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 2:39 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I think this is crazy you are trying to mandate this I do not support the idea of making EV mandatory we are not 

California they are even killing there state GM and ford are scrapping ev cause they know it's to expensive pluse are 

electric grid cant handle it just look at California power outages then telling people not to charge them do yo 

high  electrical demands you are tuing to ruin this state stop being idiots  

 

 

 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device 

 


